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Sign up for email updates on the project website

Kellogg Boulevard construction begins July 24

Stage 1A
July - Fall 2023

Stage 2
Spring - Summer  2024

N

From July 2023 to summer 2024, Kellogg Boulevard will be reconstructed between St. Peter Street and Jackson 
Street. This reconstruction is part of the Capital City Bikeway project, which includes the addition of a new two-
way separated bikeway, sidewalk, roadway, and center medians. The project will also include improvements to 
drainage, underground utilities, traffic signals, lighting, and replacement of the median trees. 

The project will begin on July 24 and will be divided in two stages:
•	 Stage 1A—July-Fall 2023: Kellogg Blvd. closed between Robert Street and Jackson Street
•	 Stage 1B—Summer-Fall 2023: Extended Stage 1A closure to include Kellogg Blvd. between Wabasha Street 

and Robert Street
•	 Stage 2—Spring-Summer 2024: Kellogg Blvd. closed between St. Peter Street and Wabasha Street

During each stage, the road will be closed to through traffic. Access will be maintained for those wishing to 
access a property directly within the project area.

If you have specific concerns or technical/construction questions, contact the Construction Project 
Representative, Shawn Hennen at 612-750-6288 or shawn.hennen@bolton-menk.com.

Stage 1B
Summer - Fall 2023

Open to traffic


